

## UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES DILIMAN Office of the University Registrar

Phone 981-8500 ext. 4551, 4552, 4553 / 927-6084 P.O. Box 161, Diliman, QC 1101 email: our@up.edu.ph

May 30, 2011

**MEMORANDUM ECA No. 11-03** 

TO: ALL COLLEGE SECRETARIES

THRU: THE DEANS

FROM:

HÉIDI EMILY E. ABAD

hseabout

**Assistant University Registrar** 

**RE: DEFICIENCIES OF STUDENTS** 

We are forwarding the list of students who were provisionally admitted to the University pending their submission of certain entrance credentials. These students have not cleared their deficiencies as of this date.

We would appreciate it if you could inform them of their deficiencies and remind them to clear these soonest.

May we also request your office to hold in abeyance their registration for the First Semester 2011-2012 until they have submitted the required credentials.

Thank you for your cooperation.